
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From January 2016, BMD Constructions will 
start work to upgrade a 5-kilometre section 
of Southport-Burleigh Road (High Street, 
Ferry Road and Bundall Road) between 
North Street, Southport and Vespa 
Crescent, Bundall.   
 
Construction starts January 2016 and is 
expected to be complete in early 2017. 
 
Work involves 
 

 The creation of a third traffic lane in each 
direction by removing the on-street parking  

 A shared off-road cycle and pedestrian 
pathway along most of the eastern side 

 Upgrades to two bridges to accommodate 
the third lane 

 Improvements to intersections including the 
installation of traffic signals at Winchester 
Street, Yacht Street, Cotlew Street 
East/Skiff Street and Shaw Street 

 Relocation of some services including 
power and water 

 Revised line marking and signage. 

 
What to expect 
 
During construction, local residents, 
businesses and road users can expect:  
 

 Changed traffic conditions along various 
parts of High Street, Ferry Road, Bundall 
Road and some side streets that adjoin 
these roads. Motorists are asked to pay 
attention to local signage.    
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 Impacts such as construction traffic in the 
local area, noise and the use of heavy 
machinery including piling rigs. 

 Changes to pedestrian access around the 
work zones.  All changes will be clearly 
signed to safely direct pedestrians. 

 Permanent removal of on-street parking, 
progressively removed after 10 January 
2016. 

 
Changes to kerbs and driveways 
 
Much of the kerb in the work zones along High 
Street, Ferry Road and Bundall Road will be 
progressively upgraded and may impact some 
private driveways.  
 
If your driveway is affected, you will be 
contacted by a member of the project team 
before works commence.  Access to private 
driveways will be maintained at all times.   
 
Work hours  
 
The standard work hours are 6am to 6pm 
Monday to Saturday, however when required, 
night works will occur from 6pm to 6am Sunday 
to Thursday. You will be notified in advance of 
these works.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stay up-to-date 
To receive our regular construction updates via 
email or SMS, please register your details.  
 
Phone: 1800 227 561* select option 1 
Email: SouthportBurleighRoadNorth@bmd.com.au 

 

For general project information visit the 
Transport and Main Roads website and search 
for Southport–Burleigh Road. 
 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 for 
traffic and travel information or visit the website 
at www.131940.qld.gov.au. 
 

* Standard call charges may apply 
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